
 

 

11th May 2018 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

MCFC Football Tournament 
 

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in a football tournament that has been arranged by 

Manchester City Football Club. The tournament has been scheduled for Wednesday 23rd May from 

10:00am-12:00pm. 

 

The tournament will take place at the Manchester City training ground. We will be travelling to and from 

the ground by minibus. Please can we ask that your child brings a packed lunch on the day, as it is not 

guaranteed that we will be back at school in time for lunch. 

 

Kit will be provided, but please could all players remember boots/trainers and shin pads. The 

competition is on astroturf, so moulded/plastic studs are acceptable. If your child is playing in goal 

please remember gloves and skins, or tracksuit bottoms are acceptable to protect legs on the chosen 

surface. 

 

Please return the reply slip below to the school office by Wednesday 16th May. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kieran Bentley, Channi Davis & Luke McDonagh 

PE Team 

MCFC Football Tournament 
 
Child’s Name:_________________________________________________ Class:___________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Football Tournament at MCFC on 23rd May [  ] 
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that we need to be aware of: 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact No: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed(Parent/Carer):___________________________________________ Date:___________________ 


